

Hometowners Newsletter

A new year and a full term of speeches about the Presidential Election. We must be interested in who is elected because it surely affects us each. However it seems that promises are not always kept or at least as presented earlier. With that said, let us look on to what we can do for the community and others around us.

My thoughts are we must come together as neighbors and friends to help make our lives

Chairman's Perspective

more enjoyable. This could be by meeting as Hometowners regularly and making some trips together if our health will allow. The past 18 years have allowed Brenda and me to meet many new friends and travel to different places together.

This last year we enjoyed the trip to Pigeon Forge and the eating together without utensils. The food was really good though inconvenient, but we were all in it together and didn't worry about the method.

I kind of enjoyed the stop at Great Smoky Mountain Knife Works and may have purchased a few knives while I was there. The motel and complimentary breakfast were great. Thanks to Nancy for choosing the

accomodations.

I hope to not miss a travel opportunity again this year. We don't know when we will have to stay home because of our health or others. My thoughts are to go as long as possible and then have the memories of good times past.

We have lost some fellow members due to death and we will surely miss seeing them for a while.

Travel with us when you can!

Baby news is always enjoyable. You might like to meet June Caroline Mutter, born May 2, 2015. This picture shows a happy and beautiful baby. June is the daughter of Sarah and Matt Mutter and grandaughter of Pete and Dixie Mahurin. Sarah and Pete are on The Cecilian Bank's Board of Directors.

By Owsley

See ya soon!



Upcoming Hometowners Meetings

All meetings held at the Hillcrest Banking Center unless otherwise noted.

January 13, 2016 • 10:00 a.m. until Noon March 9, 2016 • 10:00 a.m. until Noon May 11, 2016 • 10:00 a.m. until Noon

July 13, 2016 • Saunders Springs, Radcliff • 11:00 a.m.

September 15, 2016 • Freeman Lake • 4:30 p.m.

November 9, 2016 • 10:00 a.m. until Noon

Reminder In case of bad weather, if the Hardin County Schools are closed there will be no meeting

Enjoy Alabama and Tennessee April 4th, 5th, 6th

Are you ready to start traveling in 2016? Our first trip of the year will leave April 4, from the Towne Mall heading south to Huntsville, Alabama. We will be visiting the U.S. Space and Rocket Center and enjoy a 2-hour tour and ride. We will also visit the museum. We will check into our hotel in Huntsville and have a catered dinner at Alconstitution Village. The Alabama state constitution was signed in Huntsville in 1819.

Day 2 will find us checking out of the hotel and driving to Cullman, Alabama to see the Ava Maria Grotto. A garden setting of 125 miniature reproductions of some of the most famous religious structures of the world. Then we will head to Scottsboro, Alabama to visit the Unclaimed Baggage store, where you can find all kinds of bargains to purchase. We will then head to Chattanooga, Tennessee where we will check into the Chattanooga Choo Choo hotel. There will be a catered dinner at the hotel. Day 3 finds us checking out of the hotel and visiting the Chattanooga Aquarium and then to the Tennessee Bluff View Art Center with its many shops to visit. We then head back home.

Price per person: 2 per room - \$355.00, 3 per room - \$325.00, 4 per room - \$315.00, single - \$445.00. Included in the price are 1 breakfast, 2 dinners, all entrance fees, motorcoach, and hotels. Deposit of \$100.00 due at signup. Balance due before February 15, 2016. We will leave Towne Mall at 7:00a.m. and return around 7:30p.m. For reservations call Brenda at 270-737-9073.





Montgomery County, Indiana Amish May 10, 2016

Join the Hometowners for a 1-day trip to Montgomery County, Indiana visiting in Amish country. The beautiful countryside will be in full bloom and scenic. When we arrive we will have a bountiful lunch buffet at the Gasthof restaurant, which is included. There is also a nice gift shop there.

After lunch you will have time to check out the Flea Market. Next we will then have a step-on guide for 2 hours to take us on the back roads, stopping at different shops. You will then be able to shop for Amish made handcrafts and probably find some wonderful food at a bakery.

We will leave the Elizabethtown Towne Mall at 8:00a.m. and arrive back around 6:30p.m. The price per person is \$75.00 and payment is due by April 1, 2016. For reservations call Brenda at 270-737-9073.

The Cecilian Bank Customer Support Center is here to help with any of your account related questions and offer technical assistance. Our Customer Support Center is staffed with 15 specialists to provide support just for you!

Customer Support Center

270-982-4822

Monday -Thursday: 8:00AM - 5:00PM EST Friday: 8:00AM - 6:00PM EST



